MEMORANDUM

 TO:

Jo Swanson/ Henderson Co. BOE
FROM:
Denise Hagan/mc
DATE:

September 20, 2010
RE:

FY 2011 Application/Agreement

Your nonprofit application/agreement for FY-2011 has been approved.  You may access the approved copy through our web site at:  http://nhs.ky.gov.
Once you access the approved copy you should print a copy of all portions of the agreement/application for your files.  If you make any amendments to the agreement/application during the year please notify Mendy Covington, Community Nutrition Branch, detailing the changes made and re-print the affected pages for your files once you receive notification changes were reviewed and approved.

If you have any questions regarding the agreement/application, please feel free to contact this office.

Mendy Covington, Program Consultant

Community Nutrition Branch

Nutrition and Health Services

Telephone:   (502) 564-5625

Fax:             (502) 564-5519

E-mail: Mendy.Covington@education.ky.gov 
